
 
 
 

 

CIRCULAR 
Classes: Pre-Nursery to VIII 

  

DPSG67/CIR/0003/2023-24                                                                   Date: 27th March, 2023 
 

Dear Parent, 
 
Greetings of the day! 

 
We hope you are in good health and high spirits. As the founding team of Delhi  Public 
School Gurugram 67A, we are thrilled to welcome you and your child to our 
community of learners and innovators. 

 
The first Academic Session is commencing on April 10th, 2023. We would like    to take 
this opportunity to introduce you to our team of facilitators who would take you 
through our school’s vision and mission. Our Director, Dr. A. K. Sinha and Principal, Ms. 
Sangeeta Dhamija will be delighted to engage with you. 
 
Additionally, we will apprise you with information on our academic plan,  
co- scholastic activities and support services. 
 
The flow of the day would be as given under: 
1. Reach the main building reception and collect the token for books and   uniform. 
2. Visit the classrooms to meet the facilitators for interaction. 
3. Collect the books and the uniform. 
 

The schedule for the collection of books and uniforms would be as follows. 
 
 

Date Grade Timing 

1st April, 2023  
Saturday 

I & II 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

V & VI 10:45 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. 

VII & VIII 12:30 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 

2nd April, 2023   
Sunday 

III & IV 9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

Prep 10:45 a.m. to 12:15 p.m. 

Pre-Nursery & 
Nursery 

12:30 p.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 
 
 
 



 
 
Objectives: 

 
a) Meet and Greet with Facilitators: The child will be introduced to his/her 

respective facilitator/s, you would be provided with an overview of the 
curriculum and answer to any                   question you may have. 
 

b) Student Support Services: Our team will be available to explain the 
communication process (ERP System) and transport facility. 

 
c) Acquiring the School uniform, shoes, bag, stationery and books. 
 
If you have any concern or query, please do not hesitate to reach out to 
us at  9289125601/02 or email us at info@dpsgurugram.com. 
 
We hope this will help you and your child feel welcomed, settled, and 
informed about the school. 
 
We look forward to working closely with you as partners to ensure that 
the child  has an enriching learning journey ahead. 
 
 
Best,  
Team DPS 
Gurugram, Sector 67A 


